
PROTECT OUR 
LAKE SHORE PENINSULA

BE PART OF OUR DISCUSSION TO

WHAT’S HAPPENING?

The County plans to rezone the Pasadena Golf Center to allow
multi-unit housing construction to happen on the property. 

SAY NO TO OVERDEVELOPMENT OF THE LAKE SHORE COMMUNITY.

Protectingourlakeshorecomm@gmail.com

SCAN  FOR MORE INFO

facebook.com/protectLSP


